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INFORMATION ON THE CHANGE OF DISPOSABLE
RETURNABLE PACKAGING MANAGEMENT IN  

BRENNTAG POLSKA SP. Z O.O.

Effective on May 30, 2020, Brenntag Polska will cease marketing of disposable returnable packaging, 
labeled with the returnability sign and the letter „J” (single usage package - example below).

The disposable returnable packaging at customer’s stock shall be collected by Brenntag Polska under 
the existing rules, provided that they are reported to the relevant account manager by July 3, 2020. 

The disposable returnable packaging not declared for collection by July 3, 2020, will be removed 
from the customer’s returnable packaging balance. 

After July 4, 2020 Brenntag Polska can provide a chargeable collection of disposable packaging as 
packaging waste. In order to agree on the conditions of chargeable collection, please contact your 
account manager.

In case of any enquiries regarding packaging management
please contact the employees of the Packaging Centre

•• centrum.opakowaniowe@brenntag.pl
•• Tel.: +48 42 23 15 175
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